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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services)
Subject: RE: Work Plan Extensions RO #'s 067 Emeryville and RO 0219 Oakland

Your extensions are approved.   

Regards, 

Barbara Jakub 

 

From: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services) [mailto:Terry.L.Grayson@contractor.conocophillips.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 31, 2008 10:40 AM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 

Subject: Work Plan Extensions RO #'s 067 Emeryville and RO 0219 Oakland 

 

Hi Barbara,  

I sure hope your holidays have gone well.  

During our fourth quarter meeting we had planned on providing the above site work plans in December. Due to additional 
work and site field review requirements the work plans are not complete but are on track to be done no later the February 
1, 2009. 

I am asking for your approval to have the following two site work plans extended to February 1, 2009.  

RO 067 Emeryville (1400 Powell St)  

RO 0219 Oakland ( 449 Hegenberger Rd)  

Your review and approval of this request would be appreciated.  

Have A Great New Year  

Respectfully,  

Terry L. Grayson  
DXT SERVICES  
Approved Services Provider of ConocoPhillips  

Client Services Contact Information  
76 Broadway Street  
Sacramento, CA 95818  
916-558-7666 o  
916-558-7639 f  


